









Rowena Newsletter





Friday 21st July
School Closes for Summer
School Closes for Half Term
School Closes for Half Term
School Closes for Half Term
School Reopens

Monday 30th October
School Reopens

Friday 22nd December
Friday 22nd December
School Closes for Christmas
School Closes for Christmas

Tuesday 5th September
Training Day - School Closed
Training Day - School Closed
Training Day - School Closed

Nursery

The children enjoyed a lovely party this week, with Mr Dan.

What a fantastic year we have had in Nursery!



Reception (Classes 1 & 2)

The children in Reception not only celebrated the progress they have made this term at their Progress Party this week, they also helped Mrs Benton celebrate her retirement with presents and a lovely poem that they performed for her.



Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5)

This week in Year 1 the children were so excited to complete their vehicle that they have made in Design and Technology during their Wheels and Axles topic!

After finishing their product, they evaluated it to decide whether it would be suitable for the Amazon Rainforest!



Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8)

Here's a few pictures from our Leavers' Assembly.

The children in Year 2 loved their Leaver Bears!

We will miss them all very much!











Messages from Mrs Benton

On behalf of all the staff we would like to take the opportunity to thank you all for your continued support throughout the past year.

For those parents and children leaving us in Year 2 we wish you and your child all the best for the future.

For those of you returning to us in September the staff look forward to welcoming you back on Tuesday 5th September.

We would like to wish you all a safe and happy holiday.

Safeguarding

At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and promote the welfare of children. Our Designated Child Protection Leads are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, please speak to one of the designated staff.

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online:

http://ceop.police.uk/

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk

http://www.childnet.com/

 $\underline{http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips}$

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/topics/stay-safe





@DeltaRowenaAc